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Straddie Aero Club Inc. 

February 2017 Monthly Newsletters 
 
 
 
Our 18th February 2017 Breakie fly in was the first of the year as January was cancelled due to 
predicted poor weather. Very pleasant with 40 aircraft attending and 65 guests who enjoyed our 
legendary breakfast. As you can see from the photos below lots of smiling faces! 
 
Our AGM was held after the December Xmas Breakie with eight members attending. 
 
The New office bearers are:  President, Pat Bowden.  Secretary, Rod Waldon. 
 Treasurer, John Waugh. 
 
Committee members:  Doug Braund, Robyn Marsden, Ian Thompson and Michael Lewis. 
 
Many thanks to all the helpers whose hard work make these mornings so enjoyable. 
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Labrador QLD 4215 
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Above L to R: Val and Graham Pukallus, 

Rod Waldon, Doug McCullough 

Above and below: Julie and Ken Scott 

enjoying their new Bristell S-LSA 

Above: A Kappa Sabre Rvx-100 
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Remember you can go to the gallery tab on our website home page and click on the reverse arrow 

to scroll from the latest of several hundred great air photos from Dave Wilson. 

 You can also reminisce by opening all our past Newsletters by Month or year from the home 

page. 

 

Hope to see you all at our next monthly Breakfast on the 18th March 2017. Fly safe, from the team. 


